
About Stony Brook Legendary Lights
Stony Brook Legendary Lights (formally known as Stony Brook 
Shines for Others), is a neighborhood organization that is devoted to 
partnering with, and donating to, local to Western New York (WNY), 
child-centric charities.  

Our neighborhood, the Stony Brook/Quail Run development, 
located in Lancaster, NY, is made up of over 300 homes, spread out 
across eight streets. We’ve become known over the years for our 
neighborhood community lights display. Each winter, our neighbors 
decorate their homes with festive decorations and holiday lights that 
turn on Thanksgiving night and shine nightly through January 1. Each 
evening, visitors drive or walk through the neighborhood to view the 
lights and have the option to donate, if they wish to, online or at any 
of the donation drop boxes set up throughout the neighborhood. All 
donations collected from neighbors, local businesses, and visitors, are 
presented at the end of the season to a predetermined, local to WNY, 
child-centric charity.

Our 2022 donation recipient will be: 
The Evan Wood Fund
Cash or check donations made out to “The Evan Wood Fund”  
are accepted at all neighborhood donation drop box locations.

If you’re unable to visit but wish to donate, donations can be mailed 
on or before December 22, 2022, to:
Stony Brook Legendary Lights
5406 Broadway
PO Box 54
Lancaster, NY 14086

Connect With Us:
Website: StonyBrookLights.org
Email: StonyBrookLights@gmail.com
Facebook: @StonyBrookLights
Instagram: @StonyBrookLights
Twitter: @SB_Lights

Thank you for your support!
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Preferred Route Map
In an attempt to improve traffic flow and to keep things safe for both visitors and our residents, we 
ask that you obey the “No Parking” signs that are posted throughout the neighborhood and follow 
the below “Preferred Route Map” which will take you past all of the decorated homes throughout the 
neighborhood. Please be considerate of our neighborhood residents who make this event possible and 
allow them in and out of their driveways. 

Please do not leave any trash behind. Thank you!


